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Terry Fox Run for Cancer

Upcoming Events

Yoyogi Friends Events

Student Photos

Oct 14-18.         Autumn Holidays (no school)
Oct 24-25        Student Photos
Oct 26               Family Picnic in Yoyogi Park
Nov 1                  Halloween Party
Nov 11                 Last week of Term 1 ASA
Nov 21                Early Dismissal at 1:30 (staff PD)
Nov 22               Student-Parent-Teacher Conferences
Dec.18-Jan. 8  Winter Break 
Dec.18-　　　  Winter Camp             

Curious-Confident-Compassionate

Follow
us!

Halloween Fun

5K Terry Fox Run for Cancer 

We ran through the rain and finished the 5K Terry Fox Run
for Cancer last Friday. The students and parents had a lot
of fun and the event was meaningful. The run was a great

success and well attended by parents. Thank you so
much for your support.  We will transfer a donation of

¥365,241 to the Japan Cancer Society. 

Celebrating 25 Years of First Class Education

Colour Houses



Every student can learn.
Just not always on the same

day or in the same way.

Please make sure your child
has eating utensils for lunch
each day. A number of
students show up each day
requesting a fork or spoon. If
you order Kiwi Kitchen
please make sure you have
arranged for utensils or sent
your own to school. 

Yoyogi Friends will be hosting
a family picnic in Yoyogi Park
for the families of the school.
Please join us for some fun,
food and community. The
environment is very casual
and relaxing. You can find
the picnic location in the flyer
below and they will occur
throughout the school year
when the weather allows. 
The first family picnic is
October 26, 11:00-2:00. Bring
along a blanket, food and
your favourite outdoor
game/toys.

This year we will participate in
Halloween events on Friday,
November 1. All activities will be
in the afternoon with an
emphasis on fun community
building with dress-up fun. A
parade of costumes will occur
with some fun games in the
MPR hosted by Yoyogi Friends.
Some candy collected will be
sent home for parents to
manage. Costumes can be
worn to school or put on at
lunch time.

Lunch Utensils

Picnic In Yoyogi Park

Halloween Plans

Quote for thought

Issue Oct.  2024  - HOS Newsletter

25th Anniversary Gala Party was a great success!



Colour Houses

Within their house colour
designation, students

participate in special events
like, house colour day,

assemblies, and other cross
grade activities throughout
the year. Each house colour
is made up of students from

grades kindergarten to
grade eight and provides
opportunities for positive

interaction among the grade
levels.

Colour House Cooperative Challenges will take place at
the Olympic Centre on October 22 and October 29. 
These events are similar to a mini-sports day, with some
fun team challenges for Colour Houses to compete
against each other. 
Parents are welcome to meet us at the Olympic Centre
and cheer for their Colour House and watch the
challenges. See the time and date for your child's grade
level below: 

October 22 - 1:50 - 2:40 pm
All-Star Colour Houses - Students from Grades 3 - 8 

October 29 - 1:50 - 2:40 pm
Rising Star Colour Houses - Students from Kindergarten,
Grade 1, Grade 2

Students can wear a shirt of their own house colour if they
want to on this day. 

We are developing a school
video to be hosted on the school
website. The video will show who
we are as school and feature ife
at the school. It is possible that
your child could be shown in a
short video clip. There will not be
an intensive focus on any child.
Please email School Office
(schooloffice@yoyogiinternation
alschool.com) if this is an issue
for you.

Colour Houses
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School Promotional Video

Teachers demonstrating cooperation during our assembly
this morning for the K-2 classes.

G.2 sharing a presentation at
the assembly.





25th Anniversary Gala Party
Photography

Celebrating 25 Years of Quality Learning




